Greening Glemsford PC Climate Group Report 12th April 2022

Funding award

A very welcome Locality Fund award of £250 from BMSDC will be used to set up a Greening Glemsford website and to cover costs of hiring the village hall for a Green Sunday Eco event in September, as part of the Climate Coalition Great Big Green Week.

Wildlife Friendly Village

At the March meeting of Glemsford Parish Council it was agreed that Glemsford should join the nationwide Wildlife Friendly Village scheme. The vision is that our wildlife friendly areas will link up with other nearby wildlife friendly areas, creating Nature Recovery Networks the length and breadth of Britain. We aim to liaise with local groups and organisations to promote nature connectedness and find practical ways to improve biodiversity around the village.

Kings Road wildflower seeding

The BMSDC seeding project on greens managed by Public Realm will not be happening this spring due to the retirement of the project manager, David Hughes. Our details and requests will be passed on to the new Biodiversity Officer, Richard Parmee, in the hope progress on sowing may be in place by the autumn.

L Tunbridge *Chair*